
regardless of age and ability. Let 

us lean unto Jesus the Author 

and Finisher of our faith. 

 

Impacting Generations 

Pastor Mike Fisher 

  

We are off to a great start for 

the 2018/2019 school year. It is 

with both excitement and ear-

nestness when I say that we have 

been blessed with great students 

and an excellent staff. We strive 

for the reality that the students 

at Park Christian School will have 

their hearts fixed on eternity and 

their eyes focused on the Son. 

Therefore, I do ask of you, dear 

reader, to continue to pray that 

God will give us wisdom and 

direction as we continue to settle 

into the school year. Again we do 

not foresee a problem, but we 

do understand that if we are 

expecting God to continue to 

bless us, than we must pray. We 

surely have not because we ask 

not. 

In closing I would like to chal-

lenge us all, students, parents, 

and staff members, to maintain 

Christlike communication with 

each other in order to help equip 

us all for the work laid before us. 

I also challenge us to never limit 

what God can do in our lives 

For several years our Park Chris-

tian School’s mascot has been a 

grizzly bear. But also for several 

years, no one has known about 

it.  So, as a school, we have de-

cided, as we move forward, that 

we would like to vote to see if 

we would like to change our 

mascot or keep the same one.  

We opened it up to all the stu-

dents to decide what possible 

animal we can  make our new 

mascot keeping in mind that we 

only want to use animals that are 

native to this area.  Here is what 

they cam up with: 

Marty the Mountain Lion 

Daryl/Daisy the Deer 

Sparky the Wolf 

Chester or Bill the Buffalo 

Bebe Bunny 

Mikey Mustang 

Cody the Cayote 

Beary the Beaver 

Pastor Mike Fisher 
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New Mascot for PCS?? 

F I R S T  B A P T I S T  

C H U R C H   

C O D Y ,  W Y  

S E P T E M B E R / O C T O B E R  2 0 1 8   

E V E N T S  I N  

T H E  

M O N T H S  O F  

S E P T E M B E R /  

O C T O B E R :  

• September 3rd 

(Monday) Labor 

Day           (No 

School) 

• October 1-2 IMBF 

meetings in Miles 

City, MT                    

1st (Half Day)    

2nd (No School) 

• October 19          

End of 1st Qtr 

• October 25            

Parent teacher 

meetings (Half 

Day) 

 



“We are so 

wonderfully 

blessed to have a 

staff dedicated to 

our students at 

Park Christian 

Schools” 
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Meet the Staff 

 

Creative Writing 
“The Sunset”     

By Tristen Molaskey 

As I open the door and step 

outside I can feel the ground 

underneath my feet, solid like 

he Word of God; something I 

know I can always rely on.  I 

can feel the warmth of the 

setting sun as it shines and 

gives light before the long 

night. I can feel the cool au-

tumn as it fills my lungs and 

clears my mind.  It also re-

minds me that winter is on its 

way.  And as the breeze wraps 

its arms around me I can feel 

the las seconds of summer 

slipping away. 

As I look out I can see the 

grass, still green, but starting 

to realize what time of year it 

is.  I can see the trees turning 

colors, preparing for the near 

snow fall.  I can see the last, 

most beautiful rays of sunlight 

as the sun ducks behind the 

mountains.  I can see the gold-

en rays of the setting sun reach 

and hold on so it may shine as 

long as possible.  But whether 

we want it or not, it will still 

fall and leave us to the cold 

dark night.  As I am looking at 

the sky, I can see the smoke 

caused by the red flower’s 

destruction, collecting and 

covering the world in it’s haze. 

As I listen I can hear the wind 

softly blowing through the 

trees.  The birds sin their 

evening songs, so gently and 

beautifully, like a choir.  I can 

hear men and women com-

muting home to their families 

after work.  I can hear the      

Erin Hileman is starting her 

second year here.  She teaches 

second, fourth and fifth grade.  

She has been a tremendous 

help these last two years. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dorothy Miller is a our kinder-

garten and first grade teacher.  

She has taught at Park Chris-

tian before, and we are so 

happy and blessed to have her 

return to be with us again! 

We are so wonderfully blessed 

to have a staff dedicated to our 

students at Park Christian 

Schools.   The Lord has always 

provided for the need for 

teaches in all of  our 46 years.  

Here is a look at our staff this 

year. 

 

Colt Hileman serves as our 

administrator, principal and 

junior/sienor high teacher.  

This is his fifth year at Park 

Christian! 

 

 

Pastor Mike Fisher is not 

only our new Pastor at First 

Baptist Church, but he is also 

our Bible and History teacher. 

 

 

P A R K  C H R I S T I A N  S C H O O L S  

neighbor on his tractor  doing 

some work in the cool evening, 

and the dogs down the road 

barking.  I can hear the roost-

ers crowing, letting everyone 

know it is time for bed.   

As the sun slowly sinks, and 

the birds still sing, and the 

breeze still blows, I know I am 

truly blessed to live on this 

beautiful earth.   

 

 

The writing assignment was to 

describe what you hear, see and 

feel when you look out your door 

or window. 



James Barrick Scholarship Fund 
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simple teenage way, “It’s good”.  All 

joking aside, We are very proud of 

Jonathan and the years and effort 

he has put in already. 

Our middle school players cannot 

boast of an undefeated streak, but 

Joseph Pina, 7th grade, can boast of 

scoring a touch down every game 

he has played this season!  Pastor 

Mike has given him the nickname 

“TD” for his efforts.  No pressure 

Joseph, no pressure. 

Daniel Pina and other 5th grade 

students were given the opportuni-

ty to join in middle school sports 

this year.  What a great opportuni-

ty to get a year head start!   

Volleyball 

Although our four freshman young 

ladies are not playing high school 

volleyball, there is certainly a lot of 

excitement and energy going into 

the middle school side.  All three of 

our 7th grade girls, Ava, Kamry, 

and Acee are all on board!  All of 

the girls are on the “B Team” and 

are looking forward to anytime 

they can sub on either the “A” or 

“C” team.   

We, at Park Christian Schools 

would like to thank the parents 

making time out of their busy 

schedules to provide rides to and 

from practice and to all the games! 

 

It’s that time of year again, and 

school sports are in full swing.  Six 

of our tenty-one students are in-

volved in the extra curricular activi-

ties at this time.   

Middle school volley ball: 

Ava Bushnell 

Kamry Hutchison 

Acee Molaskey 

Middle school football: 

Joseph Pina 

Daniel Pina 

High school football: 

Jonathan Blessing 

We are proud to partner up with 

the long horns in Meteestee and 

the seasons are going well so far.   

Football 

The high school team has a win 

record of 2 –0 and is continuing to 

go on strong!   This is Jonathan 

Blessing’s first year on the high 

school team and when asked if he 

enjoys it he responds in that typical, 

Pastor 

James 

“Jim”  

Barrick 

Meteestee Sports Starts off Strong 

“His heart was 

for the Lord’s 

work, his family, 

his church, and 

for the nurture 

and admonition 

of the students 

at Park Christian 

and Meteestee 

schools.  “ 

Last August, our dear Pastor James “Jim” Bar-

rick went home to be with our Lord.  Our 

hearts were, and still are at times, broken for 

the loss we feel with his absence.  His heart was 

for the Lord’s work, his family, his church, and 

for the nurture and admonition of the students 

at Park Christian and Meteestee schools.   

In his honor, we decided to 

start the James Barrick Scholar-

ship Fund.  This fund is intended 

to help any families currently 

going, or families desiring to 

come to our school get assis-

tance in the payment of tuition 

to come to our school.  If you 

desire assistance or wish to give 

to the fund, please call our ad-

ministrator Colt Hileman (307)

213-0160.  This request or do-

nation remains anonymous ex-

cept to the administrator and  

those who donate may receive, 

if desired, a giving statement at 

the end of the fiscal year.  Lord 

bless and let’s keep striving 

together at Park Christian 

Schools. 



For over 40 years Park Chris-

tian Schools has worked with 

students from Kindergarten – 

12th grade. This is a ministry 

used to help Christian fami-

lies educate their children in 

a Christian environment, with 

Christian based material  

Park Christian Schools 

801 Gerrans Ave 

Cody, WY 82414 

(307) 587-3687 

(Church/School Number) 

(307) 213-0160 

(Administrator’s Number) 

E-mail: fbccody@yahoo.com 

Pictures of the Month 

By Chris Fisher 

www.pcscody.com 

By Daniel Pina 

By Victoria Van Auken 


